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Better Market Street Project 
Responses to Comments on the Draft EIR 
(Planning Department Case No. 2014.0012E) 

The Planning Department has prepared the Responses to Comments (RTC) document for 
the Better Market Street Project, Case No. 2014.0012E, which responds to comments 
regarding physical environmental effects of the project that were received on the Better 
Market Street ProjedDraft Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR). The RTC document 
and the Draft EIR constitute the Final EIR, which may be downloaded from 
https://sfplanning.org/environmental-review-documents. 

A hearing to consider the certification of the Final EIR for the Better Market Street 
Project is scheduled at the Planning Commission on Thursday, October 10, 2019 at 1:00 
p.m. or later. The agenda for the October 10, 2019 Planning Commission hearing 
showing the order of items at the hearing will become available at the Planning 
Department website, www.sf-planning.org, by close of business on Friday, October 4, 
2019. 

Should you wish to review a hard copy of the Final EIR, it is available at the Planning 
Department, 1650 Mission Street, Suite 400, San Francisco, California 94103. 

Please contact Jenny Delumo at (415) 575-9146 or jenny.delumo@sfgov.org if you have 
any questions. 

Regards, 

Jenny Delumo 
Senior Planner 
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